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Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 9:28 AM
To: 'Alice And Phil'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Increase

Good morning Mr. Priemer,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ashley Quick 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6393 
 
 
From: Alice And Phil [mailto:wonderlandap@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:34 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase 
 
An FPL 23% rate increase is obviously excessive. I retired from a public utility (Exelon) and understand the 
pressures on an electric utility to remain profitable, of which they have a right to stay in business. But 23% 
seems very high and adds hardship to a senior population who is already burdened by high living expenses. 
Give FPL what they need but not necessarily what they want. 
 
Sincerely,  
Philip Priemer 
The Villages, FL 

Alice and Phil Priemer Aboard "Wonderland" 49' Gulfstar, Ext Aft Deck Motoryacht 
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